

HEADQUARTERS
PNP AGENCY PTE LTD
68 Circular Road, #02-01
Singapore 049422

October 19th, 2023

H.E. António Guterres Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Secretary-General,

I, the undersigned Steeve Gibier, General Manager of PNP AGENCY PTE LTD am pleased to confirm our company and its subsidiary in China wish to join the UN Global Compact initiative and take full support of the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.

As our social responsibility awareness grow with the time, we wish to take one more step into our CSR journey and embody the UN Global Compact into our company strategy, culture and operations.

Joining the UN Global Compact initiative will help our company engaging into meaningful collaborative projects particularly the Sustainable Development Goals and building stronger commitments towards stakeholders and the general public.

We undertake that accountability through an annual reporting measuring our progress in implementing the Ten Principles is a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact. Our company is willing to make the necessary disclosures year after year and according to the UN Global Compact CoP policy, including:

- A yearly statement signed by the chief executive expressing continued support for the UN Global Compact and renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its principles.
- The completion of the online questionnaire of the Communication on Progress through which we will disclose our company's continuous efforts to integrate the Ten Principles into our business strategy, culture and daily operations, and contribute to United Nations goals, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals.

Sincerely yours,

Mr Steeve Gibier General Manager